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Notice

The Department of B.Com (Accounting and Finance) in association with the

Internal Quality Assurance Cell has organised an event titled “Mock Stock (The

D - Street Game) ” on Friday, 26th August 2022 at 9:00 am in the college

basement.

Trading of securities of the marketing fair stalls (set up by BMS department

students) will take place. There shall be brokers to educate and assist the investors

on their trading decisions. At the end of the event, the investor with maximum

portfolio valuation will be awarded.

Students are requested to participate with enthusiasm and avail the opportunity of

learning about live trading.
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